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Our thoughts are with friends in Turkey - from JAOT

Dear President Hulya Kayihan
15t Alternate Gonca Bumin
27 Alternate Kiibra Sahadet Sezer

Turkish Ergotherapy Association

We feel very shock and are worried about the strong earthquake that occurred on Monday 6%
February.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to those who are affected by this disaster.

We heard that rescuers are making an ongoing effort to rescue people.

It must be such a hard time for you as the President and Delegates. We are always thinking of
you and your colleagues, families and friends, and please accept our sincerest wishes for a

speedy recovery of your country.

Yours sincerely,

Haruki Nakamura,
President
WFOT Delegate

Japanese Association of Occupational Therapists
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